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Principal’s News                      Tuesday 17 November 2020 
 

How wonderful it was to watch the learning our classes undertook in celebrating NAIDOC Week last 

week. If you have not had the opportunity, check out the great things classes did on our two part 

Assembly, which you can find on our Broulee Public School Facebook page. 

COVID Restrictions 

Earlier this term the Department of Education relaxed some restrictions around COVID-19. While this 

will mean we are now able to do some activities that we couldn’t before, some of the safety 

measures are still in place. Please remember: 

 Parents and community are not allowed in school grounds unless for educational purposes. If your 

child has forgotten something, such as a lunch, hat, lunch order or news item, parents must report to 

the office, they cannot just take it to the classroom or canteen. 

 If your child is absent due to being sick with cold or flu like symptoms (runny nose, cough, sneeze, 

sore throat) they cannot return to school until they have a negative result in a COVID Test. This is a 

Department of Education policy that applies to staff as well. 

Regrow Project 

Today classes started repotting the tube stock plants donated to us by Convoy of Hope, which we will 

be putting back into the community as part of the bushfire Regrow Project. Thank you to those who 

have sent in pots to help with the transplanting. The students had a great time today repotting with 

Kevin from Convoy of Hope and Von from the DPI Rural Recovery Support Service. We intend to have 

a plant stall day where people from the community can come and collect plants on Wednesday 

morning 2 December from our back fence along Captain Oldrey Oval. 
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Kinder 2021 

Our second group of 2021 Kinder children had their first orientation session today with their Buddies. 

Both last week’s group and today’s will have one more session in the next 2 weeks. We are still taking 

enrolments for 2021 kinders. If you know of anyone in our zone considering enrolling in Kindergarten 

next year, please have them contact our office so they can be included in our orientation program. 

Hockey Skills Day 

Tomorrow all students from Years 2 to 4 will participate in a hockey skills session from 9-11am on 

Captain Oldrey Park. The session is being run by Hockey NSW who will supply all the equipment 

children will need. It will be a fun filled morning for the children. Please ensure your child has a hat 

and drink bottle so they can get the most out of the session. 

Book Fair 

Thank you to Mrs Parker who has coordinated our Book Fair which finishes today. If the stock of 

books your child bought had been exhausted, we will order extras in and distribute them once they 

arrive. Thank you for your cooperation with purchasing the books online in this very different year. 

 

This Thursday’s virtual assembly will be led by 4W. 

Matthew Rose 
Principal 
 

 

Upcoming events:  
   Wed 18 Nov – Yr 6 Moruya High School Transition 
   Wed 18 Nov – Yr 5 Sports Gala Day @ Moruya High School 
   Wed 18 Nov – Yrs 2-4 Hockey Sport Session 
   Fri 20 Nov – Yr 4 Jamberoo Action Park Excursion 
   Mon 30 Nov – Yr 5 End of Year (SUP) Excursion 
   Tue 1 Dec – Yr 6 Batemans Bay High School Transition 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stage 1 Liam 

Stage 2 Lucas 

Stage 3 Harper 

 

Principal’s Stickers 
Albie Baggs, Sofia Burazer, 

Pippa Apps, Liam Underwood, 

Tali Wood, Ryan Compton, 

Anjali Fraser,  

Matilda Douros, Nina,  

Evie-Winter Paul,  

Taylor Traecey,  

Charlie Van Eyk 

 

 

 

 



Weekly Class Awards 

FISH:   Fair   Inclusive    Safe   Honest 

                  Class Awards                Term 4 Week 5 

6D Mia Lasscock        Riley Newell       Kason Dorn      Elsie-Jane Stanley 

5/6E Ryley Hampton        Max Burke        Emaleigh Murphy       Joe Bos 

5M Hugo Irving      Tahlia Pezzimenti         Lacey Jonas      Austin Enright 

4/5H Blade Hall       Adam Wellington      Isla Chalker       Naite Turner 

4W Max White        Connor Newell       Taylor Traecey 

4M Imogen Seidel       Pema Keogh        Jacob Borg        Charlotte Gray 

3B Paiton Lynchahon      Riley Whittingham       Lachlan Sing       Ivy Jenner 

2/3C Bede Dale        Sophie Blake      O’Shea Clohesy      Julian Dolphin 

2F Elizabeth Hicks        Charlee Lynch      Wyatt Hicks 

1/2E Charley Proksch       Charlie Van Eyk      Piper Ladmore      Eve Campbell 

1L Julien Dunne     Hugo Mitchell       Taj-Raiden Boller 

1D Hugo        Cobain Salter 

KW Albie Baggs     Brock Mo’ungaloa     Liam Underwood     Sadie Dunn 

KD Jacob     Aleera Murphy      Mason Keir 

 

Bronze Award 

 



Silver Awards 

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gold Award  

 

 

 
 

 



Eurobodalla Shire Council Calendar Art Competition Winners 

 

Reminder – No Swim School This Year 
Unfortunately due to COVID restrictions this year our Intensive Swim School cannot 

take place.  
 

It may be planned for early in 2021.  We will let you know as soon as we do. 
 

Meanwhile do what you can to have your child confident in the water over the 

summer.  
 

Safety is the key! 
 

Regards 

Julie Frost  

 

Presentation Day 
Plans are underway for a revised Presentation Day ceremony. 
 

It is to be held on Thursday December 10. Under the very latest guidelines we can 

invite a small number of people. 
 

We will be inviting 2 to 3 people per family of students who are receiving an award. 

They are the only people who will be invited along with members of the captains’ 

families. 
 

The ceremony will be conducted under strict COVID safety guidelines. 
 

The office will be phoning with the details next week. 
 

Unfortunately only those invited by the office can attend but I am excited to be able 

to do even this much! 
 

There will be four separate assemblies running from 9 am until 12:30 pm to allow for 

the small number of family guests. 
 

Regards 

Julie Frost 

Congratulations to Freya and 

Memphis who have been named 

winners in the Eurobodalla 

Shire Council Calendar Art 

Competition. Their artwork will 

appear on the 2021 calendar 

and they have also received a 

$15 book voucher. A copy of 

the calendar will go home to all 

families during this term. 


